
For Parents
You decide if you want to be part of the study or 
not. If you choose to join, you will be assigned to 
either the group that does Tele-TAPP or the group 
that simply continues doing their normal activities.

If you are picked for Tele-TAPP, you will:

•	�Join about four meetings with your child’s 
teacher and a consultant. Parents and teachers 
will meet at school and the consultant will join 
using distance technology, like Zoom.

•	�Create easy plans to help your child at home.

•	Be paid $200.

If you are NOT picked for Tele-TAPP, you will:

•	�Not join any meetings.

•	�Your child will still get their regular help  
at school.

•	Be paid $150.

ALL parents who join should expect to:

•	�Answer short questions on the phone or 
through texts, up to 10 times. 

•	�Do two online surveys.

•	�Allow the teacher to make videos at school and 
answer questions about your child.

•	�Allow researchers to check your child’s school 
records.

For Teachers
Teacher participation is completely voluntary. 
It includes being randomly selected to either 
participate in Tele-TAPP services or to continue 
with typical school services.

If selected for TAPP services:

•	�You will be asked to attend about four meetings 
with one of your student’s parents and a consultant 
who will join using distance technology (e.g., Zoom).

•	�You and the student’s parent will create plans 
to support the student.

•	You will receive up to $400 for participation.

If selected for typical services:

•	�You will not be asked to attend Tele-TAPP 
meetings.

•	�Your students will continue to receive services 
provided by the school.

•	You will receive up to $300 for participation.

ALL teacher participants will be asked to:

•	�Complete a brief behavioral screener to 
identify possible students for participation. 

•	�Complete two online surveys over the course 
of the school year that take approximately 75 
minutes each.

•	�Collect eight 30-minute video recordings of 
the participating student’s behavior and your 
teaching practices.
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For more information and to learn how to get started, please contact:

Kimberly Hale, Project Manager 

TELETAPP@etsu.edu | 423-262-7607 

PARTICIPATION DETAILS

Learn more: go.unl.edu/tele-tapp

@TAPPmodel@TAPPworks

https://cyfs.unl.edu/TAPP/tele-tapp/
https://cyfs.unl.edu/TAPP/tele-tapp/
https://www.facebook.com/TAPPmodel
https://x.com/TAPPworks
mailto:teletapp@etsu.edu
tel:4232627607



